
February 11,2009 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 080540 - as 
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Dear Ms. Cole: 

After viewing the new defined service area on the above docket, our formal objection is 
being withdrawn contingent upon there being no changes to the drawings that were e- 
mailed to you with a copy to SJRU from Carl Smith, Aqua Utilities, on February 3,2009. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me or Lu Ann Van Hoose, Office Manager, if you have 
any questions or comments. 

Ancerely , 

Randall E. Meyers 
General Manager 

REM:lvh 
cc: Carl Snith, Aqua Utilities 

P. 0. Box 77 Astor, Florida 32102 (352) 759-2260 Fax (352) 759-3479 


